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LADIES MEET - Cont'd fr. page 2...

Used cotton sheets, to be made
into bandages for lepers, may be
brought to the next meeting, Novem-
ber 16th. Mrs. Schritt gave a report
on the recent visit of Reverend Tan-
ner, who was very pleased with the
number of used stamps he was given.
Mr. Tanner sells the stamps and the
profit goes towards his work with the
lepers. Nearly new items may be
brought to the next meeting for the
bazaar to be held on Novermber 21.

Ladies counted Canada Packer
Labels before lunch was served by
Mrs. Eva Haughn and Mrs. Rose

Garriock.

CANADIAN CANCER SOCIETY

The Terrace Bay Branch of the
Canadian Cancer Society met at the
home of Mrs. Dorothy Rafalant, Fri-
day evening, October 16th.

| The minutes of the last meeting were
adopted as read.

Mrs. Mary Hale presented the final
| Campaign report $600. from the Kim-
berly-Clark Employees Charity Fund
and $410. from the canvass of non-

{ members, totalling $1010.

In Memoriam cards for the year to-
| talled 219.

Thank You to everyone who sup-
ported the Cancer Society in anyway .
The largest percentage of funds goes
for research and education. Assistance
s given to patients and people in our
Community and surrounding area have
benefitted.

Thank You to Mesdames M. Bray,

. J . Broadhurst, Y. Boudreau, B.Pirie
erest was always in local politics |and E. Ruzyski for assisting with the
gouncillor and in 1944-46 gs canvassing .

. A Gift Cupboard, is maintained by
\were Gordon Birch, Vancouver; |all Cancer Society Units, of small

. Len Payette, Roy Payette, Mr. [items, note paper, stamps etc. This is
Wr. and Mrs. G.L. McCuaig, Mr.[supported by donations of small gifts or
'l'Vil"lg Bui|ey, Mrs. Eva Bq"eyr cash donations slated for use in pur=

| of Thunder Bay; Mr. and Mys. chasing items for the Gift Cupboard.
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active in nearly 200 communities with programs
totalling close to a billion dollars. We need a
vigorous economy of course, to support these im-

our chronic modesty. Ontarians may be proud to portant programs. And, that’s where you come in.,

be Ontarians and Canadians .

their successes. There’s a demanding decade ahead

full of challenges and opportunities to make the
quality of our lives better yet. To meet these
challenges we’ve got to believe in ourselves. Which,

and our incomes in twelve, Ontarians don’t sit on
when you think about it, isn’t such a bad idea.

. Ontario and Canada get a little stronger.

. . they just seldom Though our productivity has doubled in ten years
Government of Ontario @ John Robarts, Prime Minister.

tell anyone. From an economic point of view
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Everytime you boost Ontario .

succeed. Men and women who’ve created a
that’s wrong. The more people we have boosting

Ontario and Canada the better it is. And we’ve got
a lot to boost with. Ontario’s war on water pollu-
tion, for example, is being waged and won. New
regulations, many of which are the first of their

standard of living in decades that other lands
worked centuries to build. If we have a flaw it’s

o

Irs. J.E. Thompson, of Islington .

Each member present at the meeting
gave a donation for this work.

Mrs. Hale and Mrs. Rafalang will
be attending the annual meeting and
workshop in Thunder Bay, October
3lst.

If you have any questions per-
taining to the Cancer Society, con-
tact any of the Executive and we
will do our best to give you the ans-
wer or obtain it for you.

There is a good Educational pro-
gram in the form of literature and
films. You can make inquiries to
Mrs . Wills, Publicity and Education
Chairman.

The officers for the current year
are: Chairman = Mrs. D . Rafalant;
Vice Chairman - Mrs. M. Bray;
Treasure - Mrs. M. Hale; Secretary-
Miss | . Edmond; Campaign Chairman
Mrs. R. Harris; Publicity and Edu-
cation Chairman = Mrs. U. Wills;
Service to Patients Chairman = Mrs.
G . Heenan, Co-Chairman - Mrs. H.
Brooks .

Thank you to Mrs. May Dorland,
retiring secretary.

NOTICE

- Anyone wishing to play JUNIOR
HOCKEY this year must register at
The Recreation Office by FRIDAY

NOON, October 23rd.

NEW MONEY ORDER SYSTEM

The Canada Post Office's new
money order system, the most modern
ever developed, has been officially
inaugurated by the Honourable Jean
Pierre Cote, the Minister responsible
for the Post Office Department. the

revolutionary new system was develop-
ed by the application of innovative
computer-age techniques to provide

maximum efficiency and customer
security.
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